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I am a lifelong Oregonian and firm believer in the access that vote by mail affords our 

citizenry. I OPPOSE SB 210 and feel that any attempt to take it away is an attempt to 

threaten our liberties in this state and impose hardship and influence on those who 

would have difficulty voting in person due to work, family, or physical ability.  


